
March News  

Kindergarten A  

 Thursday March 1, 2018  

Welcome to March!  

As March begins, we welcome Mrs. Shari Otterman to KA! Mrs. Otterman is an Early Childhood Educator 

and will be with us for the remainder of the school year. We wish Mrs. O’Hara a wonderful start to her 

maternity leave! Stay tuned to our blog for a baby announcement and maybe even a picture or two!   

A huge thank you to Mrs. Kaur for covering for my medical leave these last six months. ~Anne Snyder 

 

Our March Fearless Leaders will share a mystery item with us. We will send a plastic egg home the day 

before your child’s Fearless Leader day. Please help your child to find an item that fits inside the egg. 

Please help your child to write three clues about the item so that the class can guess what the item is.  

 

We have started to explore data management; we will learn about conducting surveys, recording answers 

with tally marks, and then look at transferring the data collected to simple graphs. 

 

Our JK and SK Home Reading program has been a great success! We have seen amazing improvements 

and would like to extend a big thank you for your ongoing support at home!  Please remember to put the 

home reading books into the Ziploc bag and then into your child’s communication bag…this is where we 

look for them! Don’t forget about the amazing Raz-kids website! Let us know if you need info on this site. 

  

We will be putting a big focus on our Popcorn Word song and using these words in our writing. It is sung 

to the tune of “Mary Had a Little Lamb”. Knowing this song will help them remember some sight words 

that “pop up” frequently in the books they read and sentences they write.   

 
 

  

 

Thank you very much for your continued support with all that we do in KA! Have a marvelous March!   

Mrs. Otterman and Mrs. Snyder  

like   in   to   no   am      

a   that   can   me   yes      

I   of   the   said   we      

he   is   was   go   see   

and   it   big   my   went   

    


